
 

In science we are learning about what 
animals need to live and different 
ways we can group them. We will be 
welcoming Ryedale Animals for a visit 
and later in the term we will be off to 
Tropical World in Leeds.  
 
We will be making animals puppets in 
DT and in geography we will be 
learning about Rio de Janeiro in 
Brazil. 
 
In music we are learning about 
rhythms and texture. 
 
All this work will lead us to our whole 
school carnival where Oak class will 
be parading as mini-beasts! We will 
make costumes in school nearer the 
date. 

This term our topic is animals. 
 
In literacy we are going to read stories 
and poems about animals and write 
our own versions. We will also be 
reading and writing non-fiction 
information. Phonics and/or guided 
reading takes place every day in 
school. Please continue to listen to 
your child read at home as frequently 
as possible as well as enjoying 
reading to your children. 
 
In maths we are using what we 
already know to solve word problems. 
We will also be continuing our learning 
about shape, measure and simple 
fractions. Reception are working with 
numbers to 20 this term. 

In history we are discovering why we 
are celebrating the Queen’s Jubilee. 
 
We are developing our digital drawing 
skills in art and then will turn our 
hands to paper collage later in the 
term. 
 
In RE we are learning more about the 
Jewish religion. 
 
PE continues to be on a Thursday. 
Please ensure your child has a named 
PE kit in school at all times. Please 
also ensure any sunhats, suncream 
and jumpers are clearly named as 
these items can easily get misplaced 
in the warmer weather.  
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